
Re: Official Plan Amendment June 1 meeting, 6939 King Street. 
 
It is sad to watch Caledon being paved over by developers.   If it is true that this “growth” is mandated 
by the Province, then I guess we just grin and bear it.   But I definitely would not like to see any more 
development happen that is optional and for us here in Caledon to decide.  The Provincially mandated 
development is already two times more than I would like to see.   
 
I hope Town Council votes against this, and most any other development in Caledon that is not required 
by the Province.    Except for our beautiful conversation areas, the is l possibility that Caledon could turn 
into one ugly place to live.    
 
Thank you,  Andrew Miller, 51 George Crescent, Caledon East, Ontario. 
 


